
Spring Season Recap 
 
Congratulations to Fred Dresser and his Hong Dentistry team for winning the National Division, and the 
dynamic duo of Ed Schneider and Bobby Freiberg in leading Augie’s to the American Division championship.    
 
Summer Pick-Up Games 
 
Summer pick-up games began last weekend and are scheduled to continue every Tuesday and Saturday 
through July 29. Game times are 7:00 and 8:00 AM. A big thank you to Fred Dresser for organizing the games. 
Even if you’re not playing, come out and watch. You’ll enjoy yourself! 
 
Pitching Clinic 
 
Our very own, Bobby Q, has offered to host a pitching clinic on July 26, from 8:30 to 9:30 AM, for any aspiring 
pitcher at any level in our league. The clinic will be held at the ball field. If you’re interested in participating, 
please rsvp to Scott Beseda at scottmbeseda@gmail.com.  
 
2023-2024 Fall/Winter Season Registration 
 
As of July 1, we have 178 players registered, and another 15 nonplayers/volunteers, for a total of 193 
registrants. This is a good start for the first 30 days of registration, but there are approximately 70-75 previous 
years’ players who have yet to sign up.  
 

We need you to register as soon as possible. This will help the board determine the number of 

teams in each division based on player ratings. Payment isn’t due until September 1. Please contact Scott 
Beseda at scottmbeseda@gmail.com or (415) 713-8874 with any questions. 
 
New player evaluations will be held on September 5, 7 and 9. These will be the final player evaluations before 
the 2023-2024 draft scheduled for the week of September 11. If you know someone who might be interested 
in playing, please encourage them to register and contact Paul Zuckerbrow, Balancing Committee Chair, as 
soon as possible to be included in the evaluations. 
 
Registration fees can be paid via Zelle (tbosePCSSA@yahoo.com) or by check payable to PCSSA. If by check, 
please drop off or mail to Tom Bose at 16342 W Sheila Lane, Goodyear, AZ 85395. 
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Upcoming Events 
 
July 17 – Board meeting, Tuscany Falls, Milan Room, 8:00 AM 
 
August 15 – Registration closes for 2023-24 Fall/Winter season  
 
September 5, 7 and 9 – New Player Evaluations 
 
Week of September 11 – 2023-2024 Draft  
 
October 21 – 2023-2024 Fall/Winter season “Tentative” Opening Day 
 
  
 
 
 


